
AFIX Quarterly Call Evaluation Survey

Dear AFIX Quarterly Call Participants,

The AFIX staff at CDC would like to thank you for participating in the AFIX Quarterly calls.

These calls are used to provide program updates, announce the release of new documents and 
resources, as well as provide enhanced technical assistance. To aid in planning for future calls, 
we request that you complete this short evaluation of the calls. Your participation is voluntary, 
your responses anonymous, and the survey is estimated to take about 8 minutes to complete.

The link to the survey can be found here: [link]. 

Please respond by [date].

Thank you for your willingness to provide feedback on the AFIX Quarterly Calls!

Brock Lamont, MPA
Chief, Program Operations Branch
Immunization Services Division, CDC


